
COVID INFORMATION
(as of 8/18/2022)

Parents no longer need to test their student for any 1
symptom of COVID-19.

● Given your family’s personal circumstances & your student’s symptom(s), decide
if a COVID test is indicated for your child or not.  If you are uncertain, consult with
your child’s doctor.

○ If the test is positive, let me know by submitting a “Student Positive COVID
Reporting Form 22-23”. This will generate a form letter giving you further
information AND your students Return to School Date.

○ If the test is negative, please follow our handbook advice when deciding to
send your student to school or not.  Parents do NOT need to send me a
negative COVID test in order to return to school.

○ Always consult your student’s doctor with any questions you have.

● No Cost COVID tests may be obtained from your pharmacy or mailed to you from
the United States government. Currently, you may order 8 tests per person, per
month.

If you have further questions, you can email me at
colekm@unit5.org

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSetjTYy2sSLpAvfu8BRa6XoR4727w0mSUGL1e9MyAzwMq-4Aw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSetjTYy2sSLpAvfu8BRa6XoR4727w0mSUGL1e9MyAzwMq-4Aw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17Ba4no6_5QFj64eAAo8xaUA7DsiVcwLZ/edit#heading=h.gjdgxs
https://www.covid.gov/tests
https://www.covid.gov/tests

